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    Chromosome Microarray (MaCGH) Laboratory Testing 

Date: June 14, 2019 

Effective Date: June 20, 2019 
 
As UR Medicine Laboratory begins the transition to 211 Bailey Rd, the Microarray Laboratory will be 
immediately impacted. Due to the nature of the testing and the desire to maintain appropriate turn-around 
times, testing will be sent out to appropriate Reference Laboratories as of June 20, 2019.  This change is 
temporary and we expect to be fully operational and bring testing back in-house August 1, 2019. 
 
This temporary measure will otherwise NOT affect the process by which these tests are ordered, and 
there is no change to sample requirements. 
 
Tests impacted include: MACGH + SNP (180K + SNP), Array CGH (aCGH), Microarray CGH 
 
For questions or concerns please contact: M.Anwar Iqbal, Ph.D (Director) 585-758-0422 or Mary Shaver 
(Supervisor) 585-758-0492. 
 
 
From: M. Anwar Iqbal, Ph.D., FFACMG 
 Director, MicroArray, UR Medicine Labs 
 University of Rochester Medical Center 
 Phone: (585) 729-2440 
 Email: Anwar_Iqbal@urmc.rochester.edu 
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